
        Bus Changes/Information for 2021-2022 School Year 
 

Bus 16 Changes 
 

Students who formally rode Bus 16, will now ride the following buses. Bus 16 will no longer exist. 
 
-Students that were picked on white avenue, will now ride Bus 3, with a pick-up time of 7:15-7:20am. This will be all 
grades. Bus stop locations will remain the same. PM Drop off will be approximately 3:05-3:10pm. 
 
-Students that live on 1st street, will now ride Bus 17. Stop locations will remain the same. Pick-up time will be 7:20-
7:25am. Drop off times will be approximately 3:05pm. 
 
-Students living in the Country (six points road North of 246th St, Boxley area and North, will now ride Bus 10. Please 
Plan for the same general time as last year, and please understand times will vary the first week, as this is a 
newly created route. Bus 10 students will remain the same general time.  

 
Maple Run Changes 

 
High School/Middle School students living in Maple Run, that Formally rode Bus 10, will now ride Bus 18. 
Bus 18 will now be running a double route. Morning pick-up will be approximately 7:15am. Elementary 
students will be picked-up at approximately 7:30am. All stop locations will remain the same. If 
Elementary students need to ride with High school/middle school students, that is permitted for child 
care reasons, as long as seating is available. Elementary students will now be dropped off 1st in the 
afternoon, Starting around 2:50pm. If they need to stay on for an older sibling, that is permitted as long 

as seating is available. High school/Middle School will be dropped off at approximately 3:05-3:10pm.  
 
**Bus 18 country students-Plan for 10 minutes earlier pick-up time, to accommodate the new double 
route plan**.  
 
No other significant changes are currently expected. Returning families, please plan on the same 
general time as last year.  
 
Drivers will be receiving new student/Kindergarten Student information on August 5th, and will be 
calling with pick-up times and locations soon after.  

 
**Please note, that we, along with the rest of the state and nation are experiencing a bus driver 
shortage, and currently have no substitute drivers. If a driver has a family emergency or illness, a bus 
may not be running. I am working to get new drivers hired and trained, but that takes time to 
accomplish, so please bear with us as we move forward to start the year. We will try to communicate 
as soon as possible if a bus will not be running. Thank you for your understanding**  

 
If you have questions regarding this information please let me know.  

 
Eric Gifford 
Director of Transportation 
317-758-4431 x4601 
egifford@sheridan.k12.in.us 


